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Dear QAU Alumni, Assalam o Alaikum 

 

It gives me immense pleasure to communicate with the membership of the Alumni Association of Quaid-i- 

Azam University. Being Election Commissioner, my and my team’s prime focus would be to conduct Elections 

of the association in a fair and transparent manner. 

Due to the geographically dispersed membership of the association, online voting is the only viable way to 

empower members living abroad or in different cities to exercise their voting rights. The election commission 

will subscribe a reliable and tested online voting platform for this purpose. 

For online voting, valid email addresses of the members are MANDATORY. Therefore, all members are 

required to make sure that their email addresses, mobile numbers and CNIC number are correct and unique as 

the voters with duplicate/multiple email addresses, CNIC and phone numbers will not be allowed to vote. 

 

 

Best Regards 
 

Muhammad Anwar Ejaz 

Election Commissioner 
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